Harrel, Tyler

From: Brian King <bking@envocore.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 9:48 PM
To: Harrel, Tyler
Cc: Maugeri, Melinda; Walsh, Bryan
Subject: RE: City of Pembroke Pines - PSUT-21-03-Water Meter Installation Project
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender
Hi Tyler,

We have an internal review tomorrow at 4pm to discuss each department’s notes on this contract. | expect we’ll have our narrowed down compiled
guestions/comments by next week.

We are also preparing a submittals packet with cut sheets and specifications as you requested and should have that ready as soon as we get confirmation on
supply/delivery from distribution partners. COVID-19 has been causing multiple delays and volatile changes in pricing/availability on materials. We previously
solicited multiple bids from suppliers that meet your specifications. We are speaking to several partners to verify all items are available with similar estimated
delivery and price as to when we originally bid this project. We expect to have this completed soon.

This is a top priority for us. We appreciate your patience and understanding.

BRIAN KING
SALES EXECUTIVE
UTILITY METERING - EASTERN REGION

M. (561) 402-4798



